

## THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

August 24, 2024

Arsenal Resources
6031 Wallace Road Ext Ste 101
Wexford, PA 15090-3430

Dear Friend,

We recently received your gift of \$792.69 on 08/19/2024. Thank you!

Your gift will help us continue our efforts to provide comfort, hope, and much-needed assistance to thousands of families and individuals. As always, we pledge to do the most good with the resources that you have entrusted to our care.

You play a significant role in The Salvation Army's mission of meeting human needs, for it is only possible because of your compassion and generosity. We are thankful that you have chosen to place your confidence in us through your generous gift, and for your partnership in assisting those in need. With friends like you, we can continue to do our work in areas where it is needed—as long as it is needed.

May God bless you as you continue to bless others.

Major Todd Hawks